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We had a fantastic World Book Day on Thursday!
Our children had a wonderful time attending the
whole-school assembly, where they bravely paraded
around the hall in their amazing costumes. They were
especially excited to see the older children dressed
up too!
As part of the celebrations, we also did a teacher
swap! Mr. Pottinger and I loved sharing some of our
favorite stories with the Nursery children, while Miss
Gartside and Miss Gooch brought their storytelling
magic to Reception. It was a truly special day filled
with books, fun, and a love of reading!
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What a wonderfully busy and sunny week it
has been! I want to start by giving a huge
well done to all of our Early Years children.
They truly shone for our special visitors this
week, and we couldn’t be prouder of them!

Our Nursery children had a fantastic time
celebrating Pancake Day! They chose their
own toppings and thoroughly enjoyed
tasting their delicious creations. Reception
children will have their turn to make
pancakes next Tuesday—we can’t wait!
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World book day!


